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THE STEIGER’S 
E–PRAYER & PRAISE REPORT 

February 2010 
 

With love and appreciation we send you another special bi-monthly 
E-mail Prayer & Praise Report (E-PPR) about Czech and Slovak ministry: 

WE ASKED—YOU PRAYED—HE ANSWERED: 
 

Though the fig tree should not blossom 
And there be no fruit on the vines, 

Though the yield of the olive should fail 
And the fields produce no food, 

Though the flock should be cut off from the fold 
And there be no cattle in the stalls, 

Yet I will exult in the LORD, 
I will rejoice in the God of my salvation. 

The Lord GOD is my strength, 
And He has made my feet like hinds' feet, 
And makes me walk on my high places… 

(Habakkuk 3:17-19) 
 
 

Dear Friends and Partners of the HCJB Global Ministry 
To the Peoples in Czech and Slovak Republics 

 
 

Dear friends, 
 
Our apology to all of you we communicate with by e-mail.  Our January printed Prayer 
letter got out but electronic version was delayed.  We mentioned in our last e-mail that 
we had a major crash of our server and we tried to restore some services across two 
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continents and three countries.  In the meantime we were using emergency measures to 
function.  Providently we did not loose any data. This server PC was a trouble maker for 
some time (especially when Pavel left house).  As you know we are in Arizona to take 
care of Pavel’s medical issue.  Since our last communication Pavel had a BPH biopsy 
done.  Tuesday March 9th he has another doctor’s appointment and will know what will 
be the next step.  Between doctor's appointment and church visits we are like a road 
runners.  So far we visited our churches and individuals in Flagstaff, Tucson and 
Phoenix.  It is great to be surrounded by love and prayers.  Thank you to all for being 
such encouragement to us.  Here is what we prepared for you before we left Czech 
Republic:  
 
 

Great start 2010 
 
Winter theology conference:  We had about 45 attendees; one man arrived from 
Germany to spend a day with us.  Our friendship goes back to our time in Quito (1990).  
Conference covered five topics, all dealing with different angles of the church.  
Recording will be available on MP3 and hopefully also in print as No. 4 of pocket 
theology series.  We rejoice that our desire to serve the Lord can be multiplied. 
Program translations:  In His time we discovered that Czech / Slovak Google 
translator works fantastic.  Since both languages are similar, accuracy is about 95%.  
This is great help to Klara and Milan in Slovakia. 
 
Publishing ministry:  We launched new series of pocket sermons.  First 80 pages 
booklet is Spurgeon’s, Faith's Dawn and its Clouds.  The booklet was just out of print 
when we found out from our long-time friends that about 400 more Surgeons messages 
were translated decades ago and were never published.  The translations are in their 
personal possessions as pastoral family heritage. 
 
New Bible translations:  we informed you about previous translation into modern 
Czech.  Finally we have Study Bible translations available. 
 
Our immediate plans:  February 14th we flew via London to Phoenix, AZ for 6 weeks.  
We will combine Home ministry and Pavel’s health consultation.  We hope that during 
this time we can reconnect with our supporting churches and friends in the area and 
attend part of Mission conferences. We are not sure if we will see the kids and 
grandkids. 
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Praises and Prayer Request 
 

Ø His protection and guidance for all of us, especially Jarda and Milan, our front man 
in Slovakia 

Ø For broadcasting development and partnership for new station in Slovakia 
Ø For travel mercies and doctor’s wisdom 
Ø For our families, children and grandchildren 
Ø For increased support from El Camino Church 
Ø For another fruitful year 
 
 
 

Thanks for your faithfulness, understanding and love. 
In His precious name, 

 
Your HCJB Global Voice missionaries in Czech and Slovak Republic 

Our eyes are focused on the Lord and His guidance. 
With love and appreciation, Klara and Pavel Steiger 

 
<°))))>< 

 
 You may mail your U.S. 

Tax-deductible contributions to: 
HCJB GLOBAL 
P.O. BOX 39800 
COLORADO SPRINGS, CO  80949-9800 
U.S.A. 
 

You may mail your Canadian 
Tax-deductible contributions to: 

HCJB GLOBAL 
3 - 44 SALTSMAN DRIVE 
CAMBRIDGE, ON  N3H-4R7 
CANADA 
 

Attach the following note  
to your check: 

MINISTRY OF PAVEL AND KLARA STEIGER 
ACCT# 100–110329 


